
Dear Dolphin Parents,

Our first month in Dolphins Our first month in Dolphins was awesome. We met 
our new teachers, made new friends and persona-
lized our classrooms. Our first theme was “Shapes 
and Patterns”, and in math we learned all about 2D 
and 3D shapes. We made two “Dots & Stripes” art 
projects: one with oil crayons and water colors, the 
other with dot stickers and origami. To top it off, 
we had our we had our “At the Circus” theme party. We all 
came dressed like clowns with colorful shapes and 
patterns, ate clown kebabs with yummy fruits, 
made a birthday beanstalk, had a circus parade 
around kindergarten, enjoyed a magic show and a 
glow stick dance party. Wow! Now we shall enjoy 
Golden Week, and look forward to seeing our 
teachers and friends back at school in May.

Kind Regards,

Dolphins
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